
 
City of Brampton – Queen Street Corridor Land Use Study 

Public Open House (Wednesday, June 12, 2019) 

Comment Sheet 

The City of Brampton has retained WSP to assist in completing a land use study for the 
Queen Street Corridor. The study will be used to identify where zoning needs to be updated 
to conform to the City’s goals for intensification in the area and suggest policies to manage 
its transition, balancing present and future needs. 

 
Contact Information (Optional):  
 
Please be aware that your contact information is being collected in accordance 
with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, and 
as such, it may be disclosed to persons who make a request to the City. 
 
Name: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Organization or Address: ____________________________________ 
 
Phone:  __________________________________________________ 
 
Email: ___________________________________________________ 
 

 
Please leave your comments at the open house or submit them by July 15, 2019 to: 

Michelle Gervais, MCIP, RPP 

Policy Planner, Policy Planning Division, Planning & Development Services 

Ph.: 905-874-2073 | E.: michelle.gervais@brampton.ca 

Please visit http://www.brampton.ca/EN/Business/planning-development for regular 
project updates  

Click on “Projects and Studies” -> “Studies” -> “Queen St. Corridor Land Use Study” 
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Using the space below, please provide any comments about the material 
presented at the meeting including the proposed policy changes, zoning 
changes and interim urban design guidelines. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


